
September 29, 2014 
  
Monica Stevens 
750 Wines 
1224 Adams Street Suite C  
St. Helena, California  
94574  
 
Dear Monica,  
 
Although we’ve only had the pleasure of meeting twice thus far, it didn’t take me long to 
recognize what an incredible person you are, bursting with unrivaled passion for your 
journey through life.  
 
I couldn’t be more excited for you and David as you launch Jameson Rescue Ranch. 
Reading Jameson’s story, and the special place he holds in your heart, made me reflect 
on the constant role dogs have played in my own life, and how I wouldn’t be the same 
without their unconditional love and compassion. I was aware you were a dog and 
animal lover but didn’t fully understand the limitless extent of your devotion until now.  
 
Congratulations on this thrilling project and the incredibly important work you’ll be 
doing for years to come. I deeply regret having missed the inaugural Wineapalooza and 
will do my best to be there for next year’s event.  
 
Best of luck with everything,  
Jonathan  
	
  


